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I am writing to urge the Government to totally ban exotic and marine animals in any form of 
entertainment. As a purportedly civilised society, it is abhorent to most of us, the performance of 
animals and confining of marine life in cramped environments is still allowed. 
These animals are unable to exhibit their natural behaviours and it is cruel to continue this 
outdated and inhumane mode of entertainment. 
Please listen to the majority of people who are very distressed and disturbed that this archaic and 
reprehensible use of animals is still enabled in today's society. Please end it now. 


